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Now that we have just come to the end of our first 5
weeks back at school, I'm delighted to be seeing so much
productivity around school. I've had the chance this week

to visit a couple of classrooms and have a look through
some books. The children have lots to be proud of as

there is some incredible evidence of their learning in
these books. Also this week, myself and Miss James were
fortunate enough to take our Top 10 Fundraisers from

last year's penalty shootout and club colours day to
Elland Road. We all had an amazing time there and had VIP

access to lots of unseen areas in the ground which was
very exciting. 

On a final note, please can we ask that all parents are
making sure their children attend school in coats. We're
seeing lots of children still arriving without them and
with the weather rapidly changing and temperatures

dropping, this will limit their opportunities outside should
they not come to school in one.



Miss Greenwood: Louie K
Miss Axall: Esmae M

Mrs Millington: Kayla R
Miss Gregory: Hope R
Miss James: Kaja M

Miss Wightman: Tobi A
Miss Roebuck: Cienna D

Miss Beck: Seth T
Miss Hrintchuk: David B

Miss Marr: Freya K
Miss Spivey: Abigail D

Launchpad: Stephane S
Mrs Willets: Taylor R

 

 Attendance

Ezra C (RKG)
Malia A-K (RMA)
Sienna W (1LM)

Maisie N (1/2MG)
 (2HJ)

Tyreese D-M (3VW)
 Cienna D (3/4ER)
Krystal B (4FB)

Zoe H (5MH)
Riley J-M (5/6KM)

Jade D (6AS)
Aston C (Launchpad) 

Cheshire Cats:            98.69 %
Perfect Poppins:        97.62 %
Flat Stanley's:            93.98 %
Paddington Bears:      96.91 %
Supertatoes :             95.32 %
Fantastic Foxes:          98.95 %
BFG's:                         94.65 %
Fabulous Flounders:     94.81 %
Kasper:                       96.83 %

 



If your child is in Year 6, you should begin to
apply for a secondary school place. The

Deadline is 31st October. Unfortunately, this is
something we cannot have control over in
school and must be handled by parents/

carers. If you require any further
information please use the following website 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-

secondary-school
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Parent notices

Reminder; ALL after school clubs
have been cancelled on Wednesday

12th.

Monday 17th October: Autumn Reading
Cafe 3:00pm- 4:00pm
Wednesday 19th October: Year 3 and 4
Harvest Festival assembly @ 9am
Thursday 20th October: Halloween Disco 

Friday 21st October: School closes for the
October holidays
Monday 31st October: School reopens
Monday 31st October: Year 6 Eden Camp
Trip
Wednesday 2nd November Open Day
Reception 

Reception - Year 3 - 3-4pm
Year 4 - Year6  - 4:15-5:15pm

9-10AM or 2-4PM

Follow us!

A reminder to parents that if you
wish for another person to collect

your child you must inform the
office and have this person added as
a contact - we cannot release pupils

via informal verbal consent. 

Family Support 
If anyone feels they are struggling

financially, please get in touch, we may be
able to help.
Mrs Willetts 

All after school clubs are due to end
on Friday 14th October. All new after
school clubs are due to start after

the half term on Wednesday 9th
November.

We will be holding our first ever reading
cafe in the school library on Monday 17th
October from 3:00pm- 4:00pm. This half
term, we invite Years 1-3 children with

their parents and carers to join us. If you
are interested in attending the event then

please email enquiries by Wednesday 12th
October.

Our school photographer will be making
another visit to take school photos for
the children who were absent on our
previous school photo day. This will be

on Friday 14th October in the
afternoon.

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-secondary-school
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


 

This week @ BPA

On Tuesday after school at Leeds
West Academy some of our KS2

pupils competed in a fun run! We
had children coming first, second
and third and there were around
30 children in a race! They all did

amazingly and persevered! 
 

Well Done!  :)

Leeds United Day
Some of our children who fundraised

the most money from last years
penalty shootout were awarded the

opportunity to go to Elland road on a
Leeds United Tour!

 
How exciting, the children had a

wonderful time and behaved amazingly. 
 
 

Wow! So proud of our
year 5/6’s with their

amazing Titanic
models.



 

Halloween is coming up and we're
excited to be planning our Halloween

Disco's. Tickets will be available to
purchase via the Arbor app under clubs

from 3pm today up until 12 noon on
Thursday 20th October. 

Tickets cost £2
 

SAVE THE DATE! We are thrilled
to announce that we will be

holding our Autumn book fair
from 22nd November 2022- 27th

November, bringing you an
unbeatable range of the latest
and best children's books. More
information will follow in this

week's newsletter.

Halloween Disco 

Harvest Festival
We will be having a Harvest Festival

assembly on Wednesday 19th October. If
you would like to donate any tins or non
perishables please bring them in and give

them to your class teachers if. 

£2 per Ticket
 


